
 
 

STATE OF WASHINGTON 
 

UTILITIES AND TRANSPORTATION COMMISSION 
 

621 Woodland Square Loop S.E. ● Lacey, Washington 98503 
 P.O. Box 47250 ● Olympia, Washington 98504-7250 

(360) 664-1160 ● TTY 1-800-833-6384 or 711 
 

Respect. Professionalism. Integrity. Accountability. 
 

February 4, 2021 
 
 
Booga K. Gilbertson   
Senior VP Operations 
Puget Sound Energy  
355 110th Ave NE, M/S EST 11W  
Bellevue, WA 98004  
 
RE:  LNG Facility, Operations & Maintenance Manual Review – Puget Sound Energy – Tacoma 

LNG (Insp. No. 7452) 
 
Dear Ms. Gilbertson: 
 
Staff from the Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission (staff) conducted an Operations & 
Maintenance Manual review of Puget Sound Energy’s (PSE) Liquefied Natural Gas (LNG) facility in 
Tacoma. This review was based on materials provided by PSE.  
 
Staff’s review indicates that the manual currently complies with all applicable Part 193 regulations and 
additional conditions agreed to by both PSE and Staff. Staff’s initial review of the O&M manual is 
complete as of February 4 2021. 
 
Staff thanks PSE’s personnel for their cooperation and assistance during this review.   
 
If you have any questions or if we may be of any assistance, please contact Lex Vinsel at (360) 789-6024.  
    
Sincerely, 
 
 

Sean C. Mayo 
Pipeline Safety Director 
 
cc:  Harry Shapiro, Director, Gas Operations, PSE  
       Kaaren Daugherty, Manager, Compliance Programs, PSE 
       Vidushi Raina, Compliance Program Manager, PSE 
       Troy Hutson, Director Compliance, PSE 
       Jim Hogan, Consulting Project Manager, PSE 
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